
 
 
 

Dear Sir/ Madam, 
 
My name is Lucy and I’m a Casting Researcher at Love Productions; the company 
behind The Great British Bake Off, The Great British Sewing Bee and The Great 
Pottery Throw Down. 
 
We are delighted to say, that we have recently opened applications for the 6th series 
of Junior Bake Off; a Channel 4 programme that celebrates the culinary talent and 
ambition of the younger generation in Britain.  
 
With this in mind, we are contacting schools in hope that they can help us spread the 
word regarding this exciting opportunity.  
 
If you could share our casting flyer with the children, parents & staff at your school 
that would be really appreciated.   
 
We are looking for young budding bakers between 9 -15 years old.  
Filming would take place from July 2020, but our applications close on Sunday 5th 
April 2020.  
 
Interested bakers can apply online at - WWW.APPLYFORJUNIORBAKEOFF.CO.UK. 
 
I have attached an A4 poster & flyer in case you would like to hand these out or pop 
these up on your communal notice boards. 
Alternatively, if you would like us to send you hard copies of the posters and flyers, I 
would be more than happy to post some to the school. 
 
Please do feel free to contact us on 0207 067 4833, should you have any questions 
regarding the above. 
 
Thank you so much for all of your help in advance! 
 

Best wishes, 
The Junior Bake Off Team 

 
enquiries: applyforjuniorbakeoff@loveproductions.co.uk   

 

http://www.applyforjuniorbakeoff.co.uk/
mailto:applyforjuniorbakeoff@loveproductions.co.uk

